

St. Peter's Catholic School Homework for Year 7/8 – Term 1, Week 6, 2016

REMINDERS:

- Have you entered the Waipa Fun Run School's event yet? \$5.00 to the office for this fun event please. We are trying to get a Year 7/8/team entered into the School's 2k event. See Mrs Warwick for details. There will be 2 practice runs during lunchtimes this coming week so bring your running gear and shoes if you would like to have a practice run.
- There will be an email going home this week about a PARENT'S KAWAU ISLAND CAMP MEETING which is on next Monday 15th March at 5.30pm. Please make sure your parents know about this.
- Have you brought your money for the Catholic Yr 7/8 Swimming Sports? Please pay this to the Office.
- Learning Conversations are being held Monday and Tuesday this week after school. Check the school newsletter for details about booking an appointment with your parents so you can share your learning goals with them.
- This Friday a visitor is coming to school to talk to us about Internet safety. There is also a PARENT MEETING about this on Thursday evening this week. Please see details about this in last week's newsletter.

Homework Tasks this Week:

- Reading for 20 minutes each night.
- Basic Facts please find the appropriate stage that you need to work on, on the school website. Either copy out questions and answers into your homework books or print off the sheet and glue it into your homework book. This will be marked on Friday.
- Spelling words to be <u>learned each night</u>. Testing is on Friday.



Let's have a great week.

Mrs Gordon and Mrs McCreery

It has been fascinating observing the Life Cycle of this beautiful creature in our own classrooms over the past 4 weeks. Great science in action!



Quality Education In a Traditional Christian Community

St. Peter's Catholic School Homework for Year 7/8 – Term 1, Week 6, 2016